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THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a special
meeting on Friday, July 19th, 1996 at 8:00 A.M. in the Council
Chambers of the R. M. of Morris.

Reeve Herm Martens presided.
Councillors present were: Ralph Groening, Art Priesen, Arthur
Dueck, Stan Siemens, Louis Palud.

The purpose of this special meeting was to consider the hiring
of a person for the position of Foreman of Public Works and
other matters that may be agreed to by Council.

On the evening of July 16, 1996, A Committee of Council held
interviews with 3 candidates for the position of Foreman of
Public Works. They met with John Saurette, Larry Harder and
Don Harder.

Councillor Arthur Dueck arrived late for the meeting and while
awaiting Councillor Dueck, Council discussed their views of
the three candidates and candidly discuss aspects of each
candidate.

Council also discussed the matter of paving the bridge at
Riverside on the Morris River. Because of budget factors, Council
decided to leave this matter until 1997 and be reconsidered

at that time.

Councillor Louis Palud requested a recorded vote on the following
resolution.

Moved by Ralph Groening, Seconded by Arthur Dueck:
#179/96. Resolved that Mr. Don Harder be now engaged as our
Foreman of Public Works.
Carried. For  Arthur Dueck
Art Friesen
Ralph Groening
Against  Stan Siemens
Louis Palud

Moved by Louis Palud, Seconded by Stan Siemens:
#180/96. Resolved that our new Foreman of Public Works is to
start work on August 6, 1996, or earlier, with there being a
3 month probationary period and that his starting salary be
set at $38,000.00 per annum.

Carried.

Council then discussed many aspects of having a Foreman and
Council's involvement or non-involvement with projects. The

work aspects and the relationship with the Foreman in the future.
There is needed a cooperative attitude between the Foreman and
Council to have any situation work.

At 9:30 A.M. Councillor Louis Palud excused himself from the
remainder of the meeting.

Moved by Arthur Dueck, Seconded by Ralph Groening:
#181/96. Resolved that we authorize the Equipment Committee
to purchase a cellular telephone for the Public Works operation
of the Municipality.

Carried.

Council Ralph Groening then brought to the table the matter

of the proposed project of street paving in Lowe Farm.
Information is available on the cost of the project and the
approximate length of street. Councillor Groening felt that

a public meeting should be held with the residents on the street.
It was decided that this meeting would be held in the Lowe Farm
Hall on Wednesday, July 24th, 1996.
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Council also discussed the matter of the proposed upgrading
of the Rosenort water plant and the installation of a sewage
lift station. Councillor Art Friesen informed Council on what
has already been done and that it has increased the amount of
water production immediately. It is still planned to construct
the building extension to the water plant as soon as possible
and to also construct the lift station during the fall.

It is planned to proceed with a $200,000.00 borrowing
authorization for these projects.

Moved by Stan Siemens:
That the meeting be now adjourned at 11:20 A.M.
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